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September 25, 1984

Standardization & Special Projects Branch
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Cecil O. Thomas, Chief

Re: ' University of Florida Training Reactor
Facility License: R-56, Docket No. 50-83
Revised Emergency Plan

. Gentlemen:

This letter is in response to your letter dated June 4, 1984
in which the NRC approved the revised Emergency Plan for the Uni-
versity of Florida Training Reactor (UFTR) and requested to be
informed of its complete implementation. The UFTR Emergency Plan
was approved by our Reactor Safety Review Subcommittee prior to
submission on October 15, 1983. Basically it has been shcwn to be
properly implemented for three (3) quarterly emergency drills
since then. Following the -RSRS recommendations on September 20,
1984 and as requested in the June 4th letter, the date on which
complete implementation of the UFTR Emergency Plan is considered
to have occurred is set as September 21, 1984.

If you need further infortnation, please let us know.

Sincerely,

j W. .
-

William G. Vernetson
Acting Director of
Nuclear Facilities

WGV/ps

cc: J.A. Wethington, Jr., Acting Chairman, NES
M.J. Chanian, Chairman, RSRS
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